

REPORT OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE

Full Council: 1 September 2021

ADOPTION OF STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY 2021-2026

At its meeting on 17 March 2021, Cabinet considered a report (attached) proposing the adoption of a new Statement of Licensing Policy 2021-2026 as required under Section 5 of the Licensing Act 2003. This followed a 12 week consultation on the policy that ran between August and November 2020.

The Statement of Licensing Policy 2021-2026 was adopted by Cabinet and accordingly, it is **RECOMMENDED**:

That Council adopt the Statement of Licensing Policy 2021-2026.